
Cal El News 
School Hours: 8:45-3:43 

Week of  January 7, 2019 
 

Daily School Schedule:  

8:35​ Student Drop-off (please do not 
drop off ahead of this time) 
8:40​ First Bell 

8:45​ School Starts 
3:43​ School Ends 

 

School News 
Jan 17 - 5th Grade Spelling Bee ​(doors will not be open after 1:30 pm, please make 
sure you are here by 1:20 pm)  
Jan 23 - ½ day of school​ (dismissed @ 12:00 pm) 
Feb 14 - ½ day of school ​(dismissed @ 12:00 pm) 
Feb 22 - Mid Winter Break 
Feb 25 - Cal El Spring Concert - ​Jukebox Time Machine (3-5 grades & choir) at DLMS 
PAC @ 7:00 pm (​see this link​ for more information) 
 
Also, starting on January 14, ​we’re spotlighting Mrs. Miklusicak (5th grade) and Ms. 
Osborne (3rd grade). ​To write an encouraging note to Mrs. Miklusicak or Ms. 
Osborne, please find note cards by the main hallway bulletin board titled, “Staff 
Spotlight.” 
   
On February 5, ​we’re hosting Math Night!​ Cal El will be partnering with Mathnasium 
for this exciting opportunity. A variety of games and activities for lower and upper 
elementary students will be on hand. Plan on coming from 6 to 7:30pm to enjoy 
Math Nigth at Cal El! More information will be available soon! If you’d like to 
volunteer, please call Christy Tape at 891.8181. 
 
Each month, we have a ​character focus​ that aligns to our school expectations of 
being safe, responsible, and respectful. In January, our students are learning about 
grit​. Traditionally, this is one of our most powerful behavior skills​. For more 
information about how you can support our work with grit, check out ​this link​ for 
K-2 information and ​this link​ for 3-5 information. 
 
The district is hosting a ​free developmental screening for young children​ on 
January 18. For more information, ​see this link​. 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aRDF_1HMTyG7DwEgeCqcDJvevTIO3JOP/view?usp=sharing
https://truesuccesstools.org/more/grit_k-2/
https://truesuccesstools.org/more/grit_3-5/
https://truesuccesstools.org/more/grit_3-5/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18Q5zRJR_WcMDDDSLgeYYTrEUVirabVzb/view?usp=sharing


PTO News 
The​ PTO​ is a great place to find community and search for ways to volunteer. For 
more information about volunteering through the PTO, ​click here​. 
 
Community News 
Youth Lacrosse ​registration is open. For more information, ​see this link​. 
 
Caledonia Community Schools and Aramark Food Service​ would like to thank you 
for participating in our electronic deposit system (​www.sendmoneytoschool.com​), 
and maintaining your students account with positive balances. As a means of saying 
thanks, Caledonia Community Schools is going to absorb the bank administrative 
fee of your transaction for the month of January 2019. For more information, ​please 
click here​. 
 
 

http://www.calschools.org/caledonia-elem/pto/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10QV6NgawE8cHZ4o4tgl0iO_k5-jD5GUt/view?usp=sharing
http://www.sendmoneytoschool.com/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iVJJJ46pSqtAIY8cpchcihOg__AerXpenLNbH4RX36g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iVJJJ46pSqtAIY8cpchcihOg__AerXpenLNbH4RX36g/edit?usp=sharing





